

## Year 6 Disco

21 August 2017

**Dear Parents and Caregivers** 

To celebrate the year so far and all we have accomplished, the Year 6 Home Class Teachers will be hosting a Year 6 Disco on Friday the 15 September. We feel this will be a wonderful opportunity for the students to let their hair down and have some fun.

The disco will take place in Saint Dominic's Hall at Cabra Dominican College, beginning at 6:00pm and ending at 8.00pm and will be supervised by the Year 6 Team. We ask that students bring a gold coin donation for entry. Nibbles will be provided.

All proceeds from the evening will be donated to the Kopanang Community Project of South Africa, a community for women and children living with HIV/AIDS. This community was started in 2001 by Dominican Sister, Sister Sheila Flynn OP. Sr. Sheila has a strong connection with Cabra, visiting us regularly to share the story of the women and children she helps to care for at Kopanang. Please visit the below website if you wish to learn more about the Kopanang Project.

## http://www.kopanang.org/

YEAR 6 DISCO DETAILS		
Teacher/s responsible	Emily Crosbie, Steven Olds, Sarah Russell, Georgia Steller and Henry Whiting	
Location	Saint Dominic's Hall, Cabra Dominican College	
Date of event	15 September 2017 (Friday Week 8)	
Time	6.00 – 8.00pm	

In order to assist with preparation for the disco, we ask that students please return the attached permission slip to their Home Class Teacher by Friday 4 September if they wish to attend.

Yours Sincerely

The Year 6 Team

**%---**

The real o realit	
CABRA DOMINICAN COLLEGE – YEAR 6 DISCO (To be returned to the Home Class Teacher by Friday 4 Septen	nber)
I give permission for my child	to attend the Year 6 Disco on Friday 15
Parent/Caregiver:(Signature)	Date: